
 

 

 

 

 

WAF/10th WAC/10th IDA      19 Dec 2024 

To   

Dr. Vivek Chaddha                                                                                                           

Canada  

 

Namaste!  

Greetings from India and World Ayurveda Foundation  

Subject: A Note in Gratitude  

                                       Dear Sir/Madam 

We are delighted to inform you that the 10th International Delegates Assembly (10th 

IDA) and the 10th World Ayurveda Congress (10th WAC) held in Dehradun - 

Uttarakhand, from 12– 15 December 2024 concluded successfully with a good 

international participation.  

We would like to take this opportunity to express our heartfelt thanks to you for your 

very active and enthusiastic participation in Congress at Dehradun - Uttarakhand, and 

for agreeing to be Chair/Co-chair/Resource person/Speaker/Convener of session in 

workshop/country report session/AYUSH Chair session of 10th IDA which was held  

from 12– 15 December 2024 

Your guidance to the Session was very much appreciated by all and enabled a productive 

output.  

On both professional and personal level, we really appreciate you sparing valuable time 

to participate in the session. 

We wish you all the best and hope that this courtesy and cooperation will remain 

continued in the future.  

 

Sincerely,    

             

Dr. Mita Kotecha           Dr. Gunvant Yeola                 

Chair                         Co-Chair                         

10th IDA         10th IDA 


